
Fire & Rescue to hold open
house at Fire Station No. 4
this Saturday Oct. 6
To mark fire prevention month, Costa Mesa Fire & Rescue is
inviting the public to an open house this Saturday Oct. 6 from
10 a.m. to 2 p.m. at Fire Station No. 4.

Members  of  the  public  can  meet  local  firefighters  and
department staff, observe the operations of front-line fire
equipment and take part in a fire ground challenge event for
adults and kids.

Free parking is available at Estancia High School (south lot).

For more details click here to see the flier.

Fire Station No. 4 is located at 2300 Placentia Ave.
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